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Dear Applicant

On behalf of the Management Committee, I would like to thank you for your interest in the post of Family Support Worker at Oswaldtwistle School.  We are immensely proud of our school, and the role it plays as an intervention centre in the local education system. We pride ourselves on the work we do to help our young people overcome their difficulties and successfully move on to their next destination. 

If you are committed to making a difference to the lives of young people who find themselves in very challenging situations, then this is a role you will find deeply rewarding.

Thank you again for your interest in this post, we look forward to meeting and appointing a successful applicant.

Yours sincerely


D A Shaw
Chair of the Management Committee
The Oswaldtwistle School
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